
From:   Michael Miller   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   August 23, 2013

Subject:   Request for Info - STA File #0488-EX-ST-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Coordination has been requested of IARU, for 2.4 GHz transmission.


